
Industrial Adhesives and Tapes Division 

3M Center, Building 223-4N 

St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 

 

Date: September, 2023 

RE: Discontinuation of 3M™ VHB™ Tape 4952 Family, 4945 Family, and 5952WF 

Family 

Dear valued customer, 

As part of 3M’s continuing efforts to improve service and refine our 3M™ VHB™ Tapes 

Portfolio, we wish to inform you that the 3M™ VHB™ Tapes 4952 Family, 3M™ VHB™ 

Tapes 4945 Family, and 3M™ VHB™ Tapes 5952WF Family (white products only) will be 

discontinued in 2023. These products have been replaced with the suggested alternatives 

below. 

4952 Family: 

Alternatives :

 
 

4945 Family: 

Alternatives :

 
 

5952WF Family: 

Alternatives :

 
 

Over its 40-year history, 3M™ VHB™ Tape has defined acrylic tape performance and 

helped customers build and deliver better products. We will continue to lead the industry 

by offering a broad portfolio of 3M™ VHB™ Tape solutions.  



If you have questions regarding this product discontinuation, transition timing, or need 

additional technical/product information for our suggested alternatives, please contact 

your local 3M sales professional or 3M customer account representative. 

Thank you for your continued support of 3M™ VHB™ Tapes. 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Reilly 

Senior Global Portfolio Manager 

Bonding Tapes & Converter Solutions 

Industrial Adhesives and Tapes Division 
nreilly@mmm.com 
 
Ryan Faber 

Area Portfolio Manager, Tapes & Fastening 

Bonding Tapes & Converter Solutions 

Industrial Adhesives and Tapes Division 
rrfaber@mmm.com 
 
 
 


	 
	 
	 
	 




